KINGSWOOD 2018

Madras VA Primary School
April 2017
Current Years 2 & 3

Dear Parents,

After our successful visit to Kingswood this February we are delighted to inform you that we have booked another four day residential educational adventure activity course at the Kingswood Centre at Staffordshire in February 2018. We are very fortunate to have secured a booking as it is extremely popular with school groups.

Kingswood

Kingswood is the leading residential activity centre provider, welcoming over 130,000 children each year. Their centres provide a rewarding educational programme offering many National Curriculum-linked modules combined with thrilling outdoor and indoor adventure activities, with secure and controlled residential accommodation. The Staffordshire centre is ideal for younger students with all the facilities within easy reach of the main buildings, makes close teacher supervision easier. This ease is furthered by the close proximity of night lounges, situated at the end of each student dormitory corridor. People are kept safe and secure with boundary fencing and security gates around the centre. There are two members of staff on duty all night for security purposes.

Activities

At the centre children will experience a variety of activities from team building pursuits like team challenge and indoor initiatives, to high-adrenaline adventures such as zip wire and quad biking. The centre also has computer labs and indoor spaces for working.

Accommodation

Pupils sleep in warm purpose-built dormitory-style accommodation, with boys and girls gender-separated. Sheets, duvets and pillows are provided for all guests. Teacher rooms are at the end of each corridor.

Food

Kingswood serve three hot meals per day, with lots of choice and seasonal variations. Each day there is a carefully balanced nutritional meal plan, recently updated to meet and exceed the latest Government standards on children's meals.

Details

We would like to offer this opportunity to a group of 35 pupils from the present Year 2 & 3 (who will then, of course be in our KS2 department). The trip will take place from Sunday 4th February 2018 to Wednesday 7th February 2018. The cost of the visit will be approximately £145 (I cannot confirm this until I know definite numbers) and includes return travel by coach, full board, accommodation and a full programme of activities. On the final morning we leave Kingswood at 10am and spend a day at Cadbury's world - This is a lovely end to our trip. To confirm the booking, an initial non-refundable deposit of £40 will be required by Monday 8th May 2017.

More Information

If you wish to find out more about the ethos of Kingswood, the courses, supervisory or safety measures, please visit www.kingswood.co.uk, in particular the "Parents section".

Yours sincerely, Miss Mira